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enhancements in response to new technologies, increasing sophistication in attacks, and the evolving 
regulatory landscape.  

 
4. Heard a brief update on lines of efforts being pursued by Working Group members. Shane Mead (KS) 

discussed the quick work made by the draft group under the Information Technology (IT) Examination 
(E) Working Group. Tasked with a two-part process, the draft group completed part one, to review 
and suggest edits to the existing Exhibit C. Part two of this process will be to identify where 
cybersecurity and the IT general controls overlap and, where appropriate, cybersecurity should be 
examined separately. Colton Schulz (ND) provided a short update on the data calls and definitions 
related work to help regulators understand the various data types and definitions, where they can be 
found and accessed, and what information is not available with the current data.  


